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Tuesday, 10 December 2024 
 

Y6 SATs Presentation Evening – Thursday 9th January 3:30pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to invite you to join our SATs presentation taking place in school on Thursday 9th January 

at 3:30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to gain a better understanding of the different SATs 

papers the children will sit and see examples of previous papers. The presentation will also include 

details of what that week will look like and any key information that you may need to know. On the night 

of the presentation, the children will be bringing home a selection of CGP booklets linked to the SATs to 

help them prepare. It will also be an opportunity to ask any questions. 

 

SATs will be taking place in school from Monday 12th to Thursday 15th May 2025. 

 

 

Thank you so much for all your support and I hope to see you there. 

 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Fields 

Y5/6 Teacher 

 

 


